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Re. Quick Bulletin (including dates for the diary) 

Dear families, 

This is a quick bulletin to keep you updated on some key information areas and dates for the diary. 
Firstly, welcome back to the start of our new half term! It’s been refreshing to see everyone return with 
such energy and positivity, ready for the exciting weeks ahead. We’ve hit the ground running, and it’s 
been wonderful to see the children so engaged and enthusiastic. 

A busy week in the sunshine! 

What a fun, busy and action-packed week it has been! Year 4 had an amazing time on their residential 
to Conwy — full of adventure, teamwork, and making lasting memories together. We would like to 
extend our thanks to Miss Michiels, Mr Hutchinson and Mrs Henderson in making the trip such a 
success for the children. We’ve been fortunate to welcome some special visitors into school this week. 
The NSPCC joined us to lead important sessions on helping pupils understand how to speak out and stay 
safe. We also had a visit from the UK Parliament Outreach team, who delivered engaging workshops about 
how Parliament works, the role of MPs and the House of Lords, and even held some lively debates with our 
pupils. Meanwhile, our talented singers represented us beautifully at Northwich Sings, showing off their 
enthusiasm and musical flair. 

Our new school social media and Instagram 

A big thank you to everyone who has followed and supported our new Instagram page— we’re so pleased 
to see our school community engaging with it! Please continue to like, share, and spread the word so more 
families can keep up with the wonderful things happening here at Cuddington! 

@cuddingtonprimary 

Warmer weather has arrived! 

As the warmer weather arrives, please help us keep your children safe in the sun. Make sure your child 
comes to school with a named water bottle, a sun hat and has suncream applied before school.  

Updated dates for diaries 

There are lots of exciting events coming up this half term, so please do keep an eye on upcoming 
communications. It’s shaping up to be a fantastic Summer! Here are some reminders and updates for 
the diary: 
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Special news! 

We have some lovely news to share with you all - Mrs Cobb is expecting her second child. We’re 
absolutely thrilled for her and would like to extend our warmest congratulations to her and her family 
on this wonderful announcement. 

 Wishing you all a wonderful extended Bank Holiday weekend—we hope you enjoy the extra time with 
family and friends and that the warmer weather continues.  

We look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday 6th May. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Potter. 

 

 

Summer 1 events Summer 2 events 
Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday (School closed) Monday 2nd June: INSET day (School closed for 

pupils) 

Tuesday 6th May: KS1 and KS2 Recycling outreach 
assembly and workshops 

Wednesday 4th June: SnapTrap Online Safety Show 

Thursday 8th May: Gymnast Alisha Evenson visit, 
assembly and workshop for Year 5 and 6. 

Monday 9th June: Andy Tooze - Poet visit whole 
school 

Friday 9th May: Year 2 visit to Bickley Hall Monday 9th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Monday 12th May: SATS week Wednesday 11th June: Whole school Sports Day (1) 

Monday 19th May: Year 2 Residential to Tattenhall Wednesday 25th June: Provisional 'back up' Sports 
day (2) 

Tuesday 20th May: Year 4 football festival Tuesday 1st – 4th July: Year 6 transition week 
Wednesday 2nd July: Transition day TBC 

Tuesday 20th May: Whole school road safety assembly Wednesday 16th - 17th July: KS2 production  

Thursday 22nd May: KS2 Digital Wizards assembly Wednesday 23rd July: School closes for Summer 
holiday 


